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Governor
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Interim Pirector

March 9, 2010

Robin Monroe

16901 Nounan Rd

Soda Springs ID 83276

RE: Water District No. 11A

Dear Secretary / Treasurer:

We acknowledge receipt of the Minutes of the Annual Watermaster’s Election Meeting held in
your district. The Watermaster Certificate will be sent under separate cover.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dennis Dunn
Senior Water Right Agent
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Minutes for Water Meeting District 11 A Eight mile-Bailey Creek 2010
sigin ﬁ'en[ Resoumes

Garth Monroe brought the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m. Monday, March 1, 2010.

Water usess in attendance this year were George Harris, Lynn Harris, Dusty Moore, Garth
and Robin Monroe.

The meeting started with a nomination for this years secretary. A nomination was made
by Dusty for Robin, Garth seconded the motion, and the vote was wanimous.

Next, the budget was reviewed by all water users in atiendance, and the amount of
$410.00 for the upcoming year was agreed upon. George made a motion that the budget
be adopted, Robin seconded the motion, and the vote was unanimous.

Water master will receive $60.00 for the year with a $20.00 call out fee.

The secretary will receive $50.00 for the year.

Work mans compensation insurance is $300.00.

A nomination for this years water master was made by Dusty for Garth. Lynn seconded
the motion and the vote was unanimous.

Water master duties will begin 4/15/10 and go through 12/1/10.
All water users have agreed that when work needs to be done to a ditch, all water users on

that ditch must agree on the work fo be done, agree on who does the work, and agree on

the cost of the work before any work can be done.
Water assessment fees must be paid before any water user can use his water and each

water user is responsible for puiting out their own water. The vote for these proposals

was also upanimous.
There was a nomination for this years advisory committee pext. Garth nominated Dusty,

Lynn, and George. Robin seconded the motion and the vote was unanimous.
The minutes were then read and accepted for 2010.
George proposed that the meeting come to a close. Robin seconded the motion.

The meeting adjourned at 1:20 p.m.



